
PUBLIC NOTICE 
MOE TOWNSHIP 
 
By this notice all residents of the twp. are advised that Moe Twp. now has a policy covering the 
twp’s liability with regard to mailboxes and/or their supports as may become damaged or 
destroyed during the twp’s winter snow plowing activities. Although the equipment operators 
attempt to use care when plowing, mailboxes &/or their supports still could incur damage, usually 
from the weight of snow flying off a plow as opposed to direct contact by a plow.  Effective 
2/1/2010 (date township Resolution #2010-01 was adopted) the  twp. will not consider claims for 
mailbox and/or box support damage or destruction unless the mail box & an approved, properly 
assembled, located & installed swing-away type support were in use at the time of the damage.  
Such supports are available for purchase at the Douglas County Public Works Dept.   
 
For a copy of the complete resolution contact: 
 
Wayne Becker 
Clerk, Moe Township    
 


